
 
 

 

 

 

                                                                          1 Staffordshire Place 
                                                                        Tipping Street 
                                                                       Stafford 
                                                                       ST16 2DH 
                                                                          5th August 2023 
                                                                          www.staffordshire.gov.uk/reportit 
Dear Occupier, 
 
 
B5026 Eccleshall Road Stone, from A34 to Tilling Drive – Update. 
 
Full Road closure for essential drainage works. 
 
The above full road closure will be in place from Wednesday 16th to Saturday 19th 
August, 24hrs use throughout. 
 
Access to frontages within the closure will be maintained one way only, from the A34 
allowing traffic to travel towards Tilling Drive from the A34 Walton Roundabout. 
 
Exit from the closed section will be towards Eccleshall via the signed diversion route. 
 
The one-way road closure and diversion will resume after the above dates until early 
September as planned. 
 
The carriageway will be resurfaced at night times during September with full road 
closures – exact details will be confirmed nearer to the time. 
 
If any delays should occur due to unforeseen circumstances the above dates may 
change and updates will be provided. 
 
Please accept my apologies for any inconvenience which may be caused.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns about how the work is being carried out, 
please make contact via; www.staffordshire.gov.uk/reportit  
 
Alternatively, please don’t hesitate to speak to the site staff who will try to 
accommodate you where possible. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Andy Richardson, Amey Site Manager. 
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